
August 27, 2017 

Dear Fellow School Nurse: 

As a District Nurse in the Encinitas Union School District, I would highly recommend 
the use of MediChill Cool Cubes for Children in your everyday practice. I began using 
the product in the spring of 2017 with students in kindergarten through sixth grade, and 
continued during the summer at the extended school year program for students with 
special learning needs. 

All students enjoyed being able to “keep” their own small-sized ice packs. Many parents 
commented on their convenience. And teachers were satisfied that their students were 
able to return to class with the ice packs, rather than lose valuable instructional time 
sitting in the health office. As a nurse, having individual-sized ice packs helps meet my 
goal of eliminating the spread of germs and communicable diseases. Additionally, these 
cubes, which can be cut to appropriate sizes, remain cold for an extended period of time 
with no watery mess. 

I hope that when you try the MediChill product you will have the same positive 
experience that I have had. This product seems to be “the next best thing” in cold (and 
heat) treatment in the school setting. 

Best of luck as you begin a new school year! 

Sincerely, 

Denise Donar, RN, BSN, MPH 
Encinitas Union School District 
District School Nurse 
(760) 518 -7902 




